INVITATION TO BID
2023 or newer Class A Fire Truck
450 H.P or larger
1250 GPM

Sealed bids will be received by the Bonneville County Protection Fire District No. 1 (“District”)
until 12:00 o’clock a.m., local time, May 25, 2023 at the offices of Nelson Hall Parry Tucker, PLLC,
490 Memorial Drive, Suite 200, P.O. Box 51630, Idaho Falls, Idaho 83405-1620 (“Bid Location”™).
The bids will be opened and read aloud in the 2™ floor conference room at the Bid Location during
a duly convened meeting commencing that day at that time and place.

Bids must be made in compliance with certain specifications regarding condition, engine size,
transmission type, and accessories as described in Bid Specification & Information (“Bid
Specifications™), copies of which may be obtained at the Bid Location during business hours (8:30
a.m. to 5:00 p.m., Monday through Friday) or by email request at nhpt@nhptlaw.net.

The District reserves the right to reject any or all bids and to waive formalities.
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